Debra Thompson
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From: Jeanette Ness <cjness@aptalaska.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 12:55 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Landless

Please be aware that by supporting the Petersburg Landless, you are supporting the economy of our community. This will greatly
benefit all of us. This issue is long overdue to be passed. Like everything else in history, do you not think you wouldn't gain from it?



